Castellano, Isabel

From: Joey Balistreri <joey@ipiolaw.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 3:47 PM

To: Castellano, Isabel

Cc: Irv Piotrkowski

Subject: Amy's Kitchen Corporate Office

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.---
Dear Ms. Castellano,

| reside at 15 Grossland Way and also maintain my professional office at 35 5" Street only a few blocks from the old
Carithers site. | have lived in and around Petaluma since 1951 and am thrilled to hear that Amy’s Kitchen is looking at
the old Carithers building for its corporate headquarters. The building has been vacant for far too long and the Amy’s
office would be a very welcome addition to downtown and | fully support Amy’s application to utilize 109 Kentucky
Street as its corporate offices. Irv

Very truly yours,

Irv Piotrkowski

Law Offices of Irv Piotrkowski
35 Fifth Street

P.O. Box 2624

Petaluma, CA 94953

(707) 778-1551 ext. 107
(707) 778-7573 Fax

CONFIDENTIALITY: The Information Contained In This Email Message Is Intended Only For The Personal
And Confidential Use Of The Designated Recipient(s) Named Above. This Message May Be An Attorney-
Client Communication And, As Such, Is Privileged And Confidential. If The Reader Of This Message Is
Not The Intended Recipient Or An Agent Responsible For Delivering It To The Intended Recipient, You
Are Hereby Notified That You Have Received This Document In Error, And That Any Review,
Dissemination, Distribution Or Copying Of This Message Is Strictly Prohibited. If You Have Received
This Communication In Error, Please Notify Us Immediately.



